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The proposed redistribution of the North Sydney CBD to Warringah means Federal representation will 
need to speak on behalf Northern beaches residents as well as those of Kirribilli, Waverton and North 
Sydney and the North Sydney business community. These are vastly different communities with often 
polar opposite views particularly on major development. This does not reflect a common community of 
interest. 

Conversely, residents of suburbs such as Cammeray, Artarmon, Lane Cove and Greenwich will no 
longer have a representative able to fully represent them in relation to matters directly connected with 
the area such as the development of the North Sydney CBD and Transport Infrastructure. These 
suburbs are hugely affected by any plans for the North Sydney CBD or harbour crossings. 

Regarding population growth, one of the arguments given for the redistribution is the lower population 
growth of the area. As a resident, this appears to be contradicted by the significant residential 
development taking place in the area. The redistribution process appears to have ignored the State 
government projections. Current forecasts suggest in almost 20,000 new residents within the next 
decade. This level of growth focused in and around the North Sydney/Crows Nest/St Leonards area will 
presumably then require a future redistribution to reflect the revised density of population in the suburbs 
surrounding the North Sydney CBD.  

I am therefore asking the Australian Electoral Commission to reconsider the proposed redistribution and 
leave the Federal seat of North Sydney intact. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Benham 
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